Notice of Board of Directors Change for Carlton Bay Subdivision HOA

A new Board of Directors was elected at the annual meeting of the Carlton Bay Subdivision

Homeowner's Association held on March 7, 2016. The following is the list of the previous

Board of Directors and the contact information for the new Board of Directors.

Previous Board of Directors

Janet Gates - President
Sandy Peterson - Vice-President
Randy Miskimon - Treasurer
Tim Wilson - Secretary
Marvina Strong - Director

New Board of Directors

Mary Harker - President - 10278 W. Cultis Bay St., Garden City, ID. 83714

Leslie Harned - Vice-President - 10231 W. Lakeland Dr., Garden City, ID. 83714

Larry Rupp - Treasurer - 10270 W. Cultis Bay St., Garden City, ID. 83714

Val Biderman - Secretary - 10294 W. Cultis Bay St., Garden City, ID. 83714

Marvina Strong - Director - 10334 W. Cultis Bay St., Garden City, ID. 83714

Respectfully,

Larry Rupp Treasurer FILED EFFECTIVE